
 
 
 
 
 

 
Co-Chairs: Daniel Berumen and Jeanette Rodriguez 
Members Present: Tyler Deacy, Bridget Kominek, Matt Taylor, John Ison, Cynthia Guardado, Connie 
Moreno-Yamashiro, Valerie Salazar, Rolando Sanabria, Darnell Kemp 
         

1. Accreditation Follow-Up     
Danielle Fouquette, faculty chair of the Accreditation Steering Committee, provided a follow-up to the 
accreditation work that occurred in March. This included the additional evidence requests from March 
1st, the March 11 open forum and the March 18th meet and greet. About 40 people attended the open 
forum, and there were a number of positive comments shared about the College. It was noted that 
there was feedback from the visiting team about the “Quality Focus Essay” project in the College’s self-
study. The essay/project is focused on the implementation of the Integrated Planning Workgroup 
Proposal which modified the resource allocation process at the College. It was also shared that the 
Accreditation leads met with the visiting team leads to discuss the next step of the process, which 
focus on “Core Inquiries” the visiting team will investigate in the fall. The full report will be shared with 
the campus in the upcoming weeks.  
 

2. Faculty Senate/PAC Committee Reports   
Collaborations Teams co-chairs discussed year end committee reports with the membership. In 
particular, a sign-up sheet was created for committee chairs so they can select a specific Faculty Senate 
and/or President’s Advisory Council meeting they would like to submit their year-end reports. The 
Collaborations Team chairs noted that the agendas for both committees tended to get crowded in 
April/May. As such, it was encouraged that all chairs request a presentation of their annual report only 
if they needed a Senate/PAC vote on a recommendation. Otherwise, a written report would suffice.  
 

3. Other Announcements/Discussions 
Collaborations Team co-chair Daniel Berumen shared that the Office of Institutional Effectiveness 
would organize another summer Survey Inquiry Group. This group will meet to review the results of 6-
7 surveys that were completed over the last three years. Dr. Connie Moreno Yamashiro, Chair of the 
Diversity Advisory Committee and Student Development and Engagement Director, shared dates for 
affinity group graduations including Umoja. Tyler Deacy, co-chair of the Sustainability Committee 
shared the dates and event information regarding Earth Week and the first annual Fullerton Channel 
cleanup that will take place. The Director of the Fullerton College Promise Program, Valerie Salazar, 
shared the date for the first Fullerton College (FC) Night. Cynthia Guardado, the co-chair of Student 
Equity and Achievement Committee and Professional Learning lead, shared upcoming dates for 
workshops led by Dr. Regina Stanback Stroud.  
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